
PUBLIC NOTICE
Vermont Agency of Natural Resources

Department of Environmental Conservation
Solid Waste Management Program

Ludlow Transfer Station

DRAFT CERTIFICATION
The public is hereby notified that the Agency of Natural 
Resources has developed a draft certification for recer-
tification for the Ludlow Transfer Station in accordance 
with 10 V.S.A. Section 6601 et. seq. and the Vermont Solid 
Waste Management Rules. The facility is located off VT 100 
South, in Ludlow, Vermont. The draft certification includes 
requirements for management of the facility for a ten year 
certification period.
A copy of the application and draft certification is available 
for public inspection during normal working hours at the 
office of the Solid Waste Management Program, located at 
1 National Life Drive in Montpelier, Vermont and at the 
Ludlow Town Clerk’s office.
Comments on the draft certification will be accepted until 
November 1, 2024 and should be sent to:
Josh Kelly
Solid Waste Management Program
1 National Life Drive - Davis 1
Montpelier, VT   05620-3704
(802) 522-5897
josh.kelly@vermont.gov


